
 

 
 

 

January 27, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Members of the Community, 
 
I write in strong support of India Fest at the KY Expo Center in Louisville. This event not only 
provides cultural space for the Indian community but also helps build upon the diverse cultural 
heritages in Louisville. 
 
I would like to show my appreciation for your dedication and efforts in organizing and 
promoting the understanding of India at its best. I am pleased to learn that India Fest will share 
the rich Indian culture along with traditional dances and delicious, authentic Indian food. This 
allows for Louisville residents to learn about Indian flavors and create greater cultural awareness, 
sharing new and old traditions from different regions of India. 
 
The rich, Indian heritage is known throughout the world for both its music, movies, dances, and 
food. I welcome India Fest as a vibrant part of the Louisville community. I am excited and look 
forward to this cultural event taking place in our beautiful city. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Craig Greenberg 
Mayor of Louisville 


